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Notice: A message impersonating an officer/employee of Daiwa Corporate Investment 

 

We have received information that messages have been sent claiming to be an officer or employee 

of Daiwa Corporate Investment Co., Ltd. as if introducing investors to startups. 

According to the information, a receipt email address for the summary of a business plan is 

indicated in the messages, but we are not involved in any such activity. Please do not reply to such a 

message. 
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